
 

 

  

 

 
 

December 13, 2019 
Notice to Flagstick Manufacturers and Other Interested Parties 

 
Adoption of Final Modified Flagstick Requirements 

 
 
In accordance with our September 20, 2019 Notice to Flagstick Manufacturers and Other 

Interested Parties, the USGA and The R&A have received and considered comments regarding the 

proposed Modified Flagstick Requirements. Based on these comments and further internal 
discussion, we have made minor changes to the proposed requirements. 
 
Attached, please find the final version of these requirements, which will become effective on 
January 1, 2020. 
 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Carter Rich, Senior Director of 
Equipment Rules and Conformance, at jcrich@usga.org. 
 
Best Regards and Happy Holidays, 
 
J. Carter Rich 

Senior Director, Equipment Rules and Conformance 
United States Golf Association  
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